From: Jodi Hart

To: Maverick United Elevators

Cc: Fausto Vargas; Justin Murray

Subject: RE: [-EXTERNAL-] Maverick United Elevator
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 5:34:42 PM
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Miguel,

Thank you for your time earlier today. | wanted to send this email to memorialize where we are at
with the Wastewater Freight Elevator Modernization Project. | have detailed the following agreed
upon concerns, please let me know if there are any other questions.

e Maverick is released from any responsibilities for this project

e An official termination of this contract will be presented to the commission after we release a
new solicitation with different specification and present a new award recommendation for
that job.

o We will be working on those specifications and will re-release a solicitation soon.

e We respectfully request that you only bid on the new solicitation if you feel the scope is one
that is reasonable and you have complete confidence you can comply 100% with all of the
specifications.

e Maverick will not be responsible to pay the City for its cost to resolicit the job.

e This has no impact on the reputation of Maverick with the jobs currently being performed.

We look forward to continuing the elevator maintenance and service we do.
Thanks,

Jodi S. Hart CPPO, CPPB, MBA

Chief Procurement Officer — Assistant Director of Finance

City of Fort Lauderdale | Procurement Services Division
100 N. Andrews Ave. | Fort Lauderdale FL 33301

P 954-828-5677 | F 954-828-5576| JHart@fortlauderdale.gov
& CITY OF

== FORT LAUDERDALE

QOUR VALUES MATTER

Integrity — Compassit;n”- Accountability - Respect — Excellence

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from
city officials regarding City business are public records available to the public and media upon
request. Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Maverick United Elevators <info@mavelevator.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2021 3:31 PM

To: Jodi Hart <JHart@fortlauderdale.gov>

Subject: [-EXTERNAL-] Maverick United Elevator

Good afternoon,

It was a pleasure speaking with you today.

| am emailing you regarding the conversation we had about the Freight elevator contract.
Thank you for your help,

Sincerely,
Miguel Garcia | Maverick United Elevator
10639 NW 122 ST | Medley, FL | 33178
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info@mavelevator.com | Office: (305) 888-7599

www.mavelevator.com

The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may
also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received
this transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any.
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